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Tourism Industry and Hospitality Management Program, Faculty of Humanity and Social 
Sciences, organized a seminar project on the topic of “ Inviting Thais to travel in Thailand with 
appreciation”  on September 14th, 2020.   Assistant professor Rewadee Intharakumnerd honored 
to be the president of the project.  The seminar was honored by Khun " Benz"  Thaworn 
Phassornsirikul from the Facebook page, The Gaijin Trips, backpacking alone to be the guest 
speaker at Nipha Napadol Meeting Room, Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences. 
 


